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                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Rec P, Y3M 98% Expected Attendance 

Y2, Y4G 97% Expected Attendance 

Y2K, Y5C, Y6K 96% Expected Attendance 

Y6D 95% Concern of under achievement 

Rec D 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y3F 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y1C, Y1D 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y4K 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y5K/S 80% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec P Rec C Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 

Faith   Daisy Beulah Hetty Jessica 
Noah-Brian   Carter John Delta Saffron 

Y3Kn Y3Ke Y4G Y4H Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Riley Isaac Bexley Abby Amelia Robyn Ivy Summer 

Chantelle Frankie-Grace Charlie Harry Alexis Alicja Olivia Fola 

Schools out for the Summer 
What a year it has been! 
We obviously have had our  
Ofsted Inspection. We have  
also had great SATs results from our Year 6 
children, amazing phonics results and also 
brilliant outcomes in Early Years (These are 
the key measures that the DfE ask for). We 
all hope you have an amazing summer. 
 

Diary Dates  
 

 

 20.07.24 – 1st day of Summer Holiday 

 

 05.09.24 – Start of new school year 

 

 11.10.24 – Individual Photos 

 

Goodbye Year 6 
It is always a bitter sweet time  
of year when our Year 6  
children leave. It’s sad that  
they will no longer be attending  
North Wingfield, but really exciting for 
them as they move on to their next stage 
in their education. All of the children can 
go far in life, they just have to put their 
minds to it, want it and keep themselves 
focused on the things that matter. 
 

Sports Activities 
It was a real shame that we had to  
cancel Sports Day last Friday due to  
the ongoing rain and wet field. To  
ensure children weren’t disappointed,  
Mr. Cox put together a rota of activities for each class and 
year group so that they could take part in team sports. We 
appreciate that it would have been nice for parents to 
come and watch but as each year group had something 
on a different day (and we could not guarantee the 
weather for each day), we decided to host it as in school 
event. Next year we will have a backup sports day. 
 Transition Week 

All of the new classes have  
been set up on Class Dojo. If for 
any reason you are unable to connect to 
your child’s new class, please let your 
child’s class teacher know. 
 
It has been a relatively positive transition 
week and over the last few days, children 
have started to adjust to their new classes. 
We always expect a few concerns but we 
would much rather sort them now before 
the summer holiday. 

Press Release 
I’m sure most of you have  
seen the press release in the  
Derbyshire times. Thank you 
for all of your supportive comments. We 
are having a banner made to celebrate 
our success which will be going up on our 
fence in the new school year. 


